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I strongly support SB 1098 because access to a diverse range of books is essential 

for developing well-rounded, independent thinkers. Exposure to different ideas, 

perspectives, and experiences helps students build critical thinking skills, empathy, 

and a deeper understanding of the world. We are stronger and smarter when we 

encourage curiosity and learning rather than restrict it. I urge lawmakers to stand 

against book bans and protect the right to a full, diverse education for all students. 


